
 

 

 

 

Wednesday 15th March and Thursday 16th March are both NEU teacher strike days. 
Please note: We will be closed to all children with the exception of those that are eligible and have completed the 

survey; the deadline for sign up for a place and lunch (FSM eligible children) is Monday 13th March, 12 noon. 
The Opal Parents Playtime on Wednesday 15th March will be cancelled. 

Reception ❖ Tuesday 14th March – Bedtime Story Event 
❖ WANTED - Do you have a grandparent who is super at sewing (and unknotting sewing) 

or a Nan or Grandad who just LOVES sharing stories? If you do and you don’t mind 
sharing a bit of their superpower with your Repton family then let us know! Early Years 
are looking for these glorious grandparents to join us for a few fabulous hours a week! 
If you can help please email Miss Iles Jessica.iles@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk and let her 
know!  

❖ Signup YR Huckleberry Orchard Trip closes on 3rd April 
❖ Signup YR Rare Breeds Trip closes on 1st May  

Year 1 ❖ Signup for Y1 Samphire Hoe Trip closes on 17th March 

Year 2  

Year 3 ❖ Tuesday 14th March – All Year 3 Swimming 
❖ Wednesday 15th March – Charles Darwin Class Outdoor Learning Cancelled 
❖ Signup for Y3 Ancient Egypt Trip closes on 20th March  

Year 4 ❖ Wednesday 16th March – Leonardo Di Vinci Class Outdoor Learning 
❖ Year 4 Production - Repton parents will be invited to watch the re-enactment of 

Shakespeare’s Twelfth Night at Wyvern School on Wednesday 28th June (ticketed 2 
o'clock show - 120 parents attending) and Thursday 29th June (children back at Wyvern 
to perform to Wyvern parents 10am and 2pm performances). 

Year 5 ❖ Monday 13th March - Stephen Hawking Class Swimming 
❖ Wednesday 15th March – Katherine Johnson and CV Ramen Class Swimming Cancelled  
❖ Thursday 16th March – Stephen Hawking Class Outdoor Learning Cancelled 

Year 6 ❖ Thursday 16th March – Shen Kuo Class Outdoor Learning 
❖ Signup for Y6 Natural History Museum closes 15th March 
❖ Please continue to make PGL payments on Arbor to clear balance 

Whole school  ❖ The Opal Parents Playtime on Wednesday 15th March will be cancelled. 

❖ Signup for Music day at Highworth Grammar School (Invite only) closes Thursday 23rd 

March 

❖ Please continue to make PGL payments on Arbor to clear balance 

❖ Opal Playtimes Video: 
Please see a video created by Mrs Mannering to share some of the wonderful 
experiences that we have had in our Opal playtimes during Term 3. 
https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/our-school/school-events-photo-page/opal-
playtimes-term-3/ 

❖ World Book Day: 
❖ Please click the link below to see some of the fun that we had during World Book Day 

https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/our-school/school-events-photo-
page/world-book-day-2023/ 

❖ Accompanying this week’s briefing is a letter written to you by our School Council 
members about a Culture Week (4th-7th July) that they are intending to organise and 
run for our school community.  We would very much appreciate your time in reading 
this letter and in responding via the email provided if you are able to help. If you can 
help please email nisha.gorania@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
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❖ Easter art competition – Closes Friday 24th March, see poster here: 
https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Letters/Term-4-
2022/2023/RM-Easter-Art-Competition-2023.pdf 

❖ We are looking to replant the planting boxes in one of our courtyards. If you know of 
anyone who is, or if you yourself are, a keen gardener who could help us with this 
project, please email Miss Pittam at nicki.pittam@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 

Family Liaison 
Officer 

❖ We had a great visit to Repton Connect for the ‘Love Food, Hate Waste’ event: 
https://www.reptonmanorprimary.co.uk/assets/Documents/Attachments/FINAL-A5-
Love-food-Hate-Waste.jpg 
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